
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Daily Bulletin  

Thursday, December 16th, 2021 
 
 

 

Today is our Cougar Pride Spirit Day! If you are wearing lots of red or Carmel Gear, be sure to come to the Spirit 

Table at lunch to be entered into a drawing for your chance to win CMS Spirit Gear or Awesome Gift Cards! 
 

Unbelievable! CMS did it! We raised $2,610.12 for The Food Bank for Monterey County. With some last-minute 

donations, which included a $100 bill in the eighth-grade container, and $260.91 in change in the seventh-grade 

container, our Monterey County neighbors will be taken care of during the holiday season. Now for the Money War 

results. Things changed drastically yesterday. The eighth graders ended up with -12,146 points. This is quite a difference 

from the previous day’s total. Sadly, the eighth graders finished in last place. As for the sixth graders, they, too, ended with 

negative points. Their final score was -2739 points. In the end, it was the seventh-grade class that rocked this competition. 

With some very impressive strategies and awesome collaboration, they ended with an incredible 28,297 points. We hope 

that they enjoy their donut party after winter break! However, the most important thing to remember in all of this is 

that the money that all of you collected is headed to the Food Bank in order to help the 60,000 families they serve 

each month. Thank you, CMS for being so generous and showing the true holiday spirit of giving to those in need. 
 

TOMORROW is the Day to pull out your favorite UGLY Holiday Sweater or your favorite pair of Holiday PJs or 

Onesie to wear to school all day long for tomorrow's Spirit Day. Your holiday attire will be the perfect addition to Mr. 

Loosley's Lunchtime Holiday Karaoke! If you are interested in participating in the Karaoke fun, please see Mr. Loosley to 

get your name on the list.   
 

Mudbowl Two was a continued demonstration of faculty dominance as the Hall of Fame All-Star Staff shut out the 7th 

graders by a final score of 21-0.  Although the 7th grade team played some tough defense, their offense was unable to 

overcome the staff's exotic Viper Zone Nickel package which resulted in a Mudbowl Record, 7 interceptions.  Staff player 

coach Pat Stadille commented after the game, "We knew today's game would be a little tougher and we wanted to be 

careful not to give away too much of our gameplan for Mudbowl III against the 8th grade". When asked for further 

comment Stadille wouldn't say much except, "The 8th graders have no idea what's coming!".   

Final Score Prediction 45 - 7.  Come on out for today's Mudbowl III during lunchtime today! 
 

Good Luck to our 7th and 8th Grade Basketball Teams in their games against Pacific Grove today!  The girls will travel to 

PG while the boys will take over our home courts. Good Luck to all! 
 

We have a new stock of CMS Spirit Wear Tees available for purchase in the front office and they make great stocking 

stuffers!  If you are looking to add some COUGAR PRIDE into your wardrobe, $20 cash or check gets you one of these 

super soft tees!    
 

Winter Fun in the Habitat:  This Sunday, December 19th, MEarth will be hosting a Winter Community Connections Day 

from 10:00-4:00 in the Habitat.  There will be lots of fun for the whole family while learning how to care for the Earth 

through hands-on activities.  The entry fee is $10 for students and $15 for adults.  

 

 

Happy Birthday to:  

Period 1 7:45 - 8:30 

Period 2 8:35 - 9:20 

Break 9:20 - 9:30 

Period 3 9:35 - 10:20 

Period 4 10:25 - 11:10 

Lunch 11:10 – 11:40 

Period 5 11:45 - 12:30 

Period 6 12:35 - 1:20 

Period 7 1:25 – 2:10 


